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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 9 Parents’ Consultation Evening 

Parents/carers of Year 9 students are invited to make a booking for the parents’ consultation 
evening on 16 January taking place from 3:45pm till 6:45pm. 
 
We use an online system to manage appointments.  You can register yourself on the system now.  
A parents/carers guide on how to register and book appointments can be found on the school 
website: 

http://kimberleyschool.co.uk/parental-engagement/  

Please use the link below to register an account and book appointments with your child’s 
teachers: 

https://kimberleyschool.parentseveningsystem.co.uk 

The appointment slots will be made available to book from Monday, 8 January at 10:00am and 
will close on Sunday, 14 January at 10:00pm.   

We would strongly advise all parents of Year 9 students to attend.  As the Year 9 Options Evening 
is on 14 February, we would kindly ask you to prioritise appointments for subjects that are likely 
to be chosen as an option. 

Appointments are limited to five minutes.  We ask you to arrive promptly to your appointment. 
Due to the large number of appointments for each teacher, it is unlikely that teachers will be able 
to accommodate appointments outside of your designated five-minute time slots.  

If you have any queries, please contact Student Support Team on 0115 938 7001 

We look forward to meeting you. 

Yours faithfully, 

Ms E Cooper 

Year Performance Leader for Year 9 
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